
Wednesday, May 4th 

******************************************************** 
PROJECT LIT 
Project Lit members:  If you were unable to attend today's meeting, please stop by Mrs. 
Rosine's room to drop off your book as soon as possible.  Thanks! 
 
 
STUDENT COUNCIL 
Student Council will be having their last meeting of the year tomorrow morning, May 5th, in 
room 803 at 8:15 a.m. Donuts and drinks will be served!   
 
CLARK DANCE/CHEER 
Any 6th or 7th grader:  There will be a Cheer call-out meeting tomorrow after school.  Please 
make sure your rides home are here by 4:15 p.m. Anyone interested in trying out for Cheer or 
Dance, please make sure you register on Final Forms before your call out meeting.  Mrs. Smith 
will go over a few things with Final Forms.   
 
FRIDAY DRESS THEME 
In honor of Teacher Appreciation Week, Friday's Dress Theme will be "Dress Like Your 
Favorite Teacher" day.  Looking forward to seeing how creative our students can be! 
 
LIBRARY NEWS 
All Clark Library books are due Friday, May 13. As classes visit the Library over the next 3 
weeks, students' accounts will be checked and invoices will be printed and handed out to 
students with lost books. Please start looking at home, in your lockers, backpacks or classes if 
you are missing a book. Thank you! 
 
INDIANA SHERIFFS' ASSOCIATION  
The Indiana Sheriffs' Association will again be sponsoring two sessions of the Indiana Sheriffs' 
Association Youth Leadership Camp this summer. This camp is a program provided by Indiana 
Sheriffs for boys and girls who are currently in the 7th or 8th grades and are interested in 
learning more about a possible career in law enforcement.  Please see Mrs. Bowman if you are 
interested and she can provide you with an application. 
 

https://lakecentral-in.finalforms.com/

